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Newly Ordained Priest Offers Traditional Mass 
at Toledo, Ohio’s Rosary Cathedral 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, 

June 9, Fr. Robert 

Johnson, recently 

ordained for the 

Diocese of 

Alexandria, 

Louisiana on May 

22, 2021, offered a 

Low Mass on the 

Our Lady of 

Perpetual Help Altar 

of Toledo, Ohio’s 

massive Our Lady 

Queen of the Most 

Holy Rosary 

Cathedral. Fr. 

Johnson has a 

connection to the 

Monroe, Michigan 

area. However 

humble, this is 

believed to be the first Traditional Mass to have been celebrated in 

Toledo’s cathedral in over 50 years. [Top photo by Eric Hite.] 

San Francisco Round 2 Priest Training Report 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Thuan Hoang, Canon Lawyer, Defender of the Bond for the 

Archdiocese of San Francisco, and Pastor of the Church of the 

Visitacion [sic], celebrated his first Traditional Latin Mass after 

taking training from Extraordinary Faith the week of June 14, 

2021. Fr. Hoang intends to commence a First Friday Low Mass on 

August 6, and if response is good, to expand to additional days in 

the month. He already celebrates all of his Ordinary Form Masses 

ad oriéntem at the High Altar and reinstalled a Communion Rail. 

Snowflake, Arizona Priest Training Report 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Nathaniel Block, Assistant Judicial Vicar for the Diocese of 

Gallup, New Mexico and Pastor of Our Lady of the Snow Parish 

in Snowflake, Arizona, celebrated his first Traditional Latin Mass 

on Wednesday, June 23, 2021, after training from Extraordinary 

Faith. His altar server team also attended the training. Fr. Block 

will commence a monthly First Sunday Missa Cantata on Sunday, 

July 4 at 1:00 PM. Fr. Block already celebrates one Ordinary 

Form Mass per week ad oriéntem, and a Communion Rail is being 

installed this week. He asks for your prayers as he makes the 

Extraordinary Form available to this part of Northern Arizona. 
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